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SITE AUTHORITY UNIVERSITY GLEN TOWNHALL 
 
The Site Authority will be holding a Town Hall on Thursday, Wednesday, April 10, 2024, to share 
information on the 2024/25 budget and respond to questions posed by the community. 

John Spoor Broome Library, Exhibition Hall 1320, 6:00pm – 7:30pm 
 
PLEASE DO NOT FEED THE RACOONS OR SQUIRRELS! 
 
Feeding raccoons or squirrels (either on purpose, or by accident, such as via pet food or open garbage cans) isn’t 
a safe thing to do!  Feeding them increases their population in UGlen, which results in crowding, spread of 
disease, and increased aggression, particularly when the food supply is erratic or stops.  Racoon will lose their 
fear of humans because you are training them to seek out people for food.  Consequently, you and your 
neighbors stand a much greater risk of raccoons tearing into your roof or soffit, and trying to nest there.   

 

DIA DEL NIÑO/CHILDREN’S DAY @ CSUCI - APRIL 20, 2024 
 

 
 
HILLCREST POOL RE-OPENING 
 
The Hillcrest pool and spa heaters are heated and available for your enjoyment. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS  

Site Authority Board Meeting: June 10, 2024 at 11:30am, in person 
Homeowners Advisory Council (HAC) Meeting: N/A  
Community Advisory Group (CAG): April 25, 2024 at 4:00pm, via Zoom 


